
Change of Name for Occupational Health 

Our Occupational Health provider has changed its name from Working on Wellbeing to 
Optima Health. This change does not affect their contact information or the expert services 
that they deliver for staff, as follows: 
 

 Health Screening for all new staff 

 Immunisation and Vaccination for all front line staff including booster vaccinations 

 Sharps, Needlestick and Contamination Injury Advice 

 Occupational Health Management Referral for staff experiencing difficulties 
managing their physical health at work or who have enduring mental health issues 

 
If you have any queries or concerns please email wellbeing@sompar.nhs.uk.  
 
 
  

0844 826 0308 
 

 

01278 410035 
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